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West Point and Mokelumne Hill Calaveras

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to stabilize deteriorating slopes and improve drainage
on both sides of State Route 26 at 8 locations in Calaveras County from about 5.4 miles west of Ridge Road to the
Amador County line (post mile 21.4 to 38.31). The project would also upgrade drainage systems, stabilize slopes, and
construct retaining walls in certain locations.

The project would have no significant adverse effect on animal species, plant species, threatened and endangered
species, and U.S. waters and wetlands because the following mitigation measures would reduce potential effects to a
level of insignificance:
• Various avoidance and minimization measures such as surveys, erosion control measures, and preconstruction training
would be implemented for threatened and endangered species.
• Oak woodland would be replanted or compensated for at an off-site location.
• Compensatory mitigation for wetland impacts would be a minimum 1 to 1 ratio.



continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.

There is no known controversy about this proposed project.

California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is the lead agency for CEQA and NEPA for the project.


